Marie Bo:d

From: Nora Rameka <nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: Tuesday, 3 September 2019 5:47 p.m.
To: Marie Boyd

Subject: Re: FW: Proposed road name

Kla Ora Marie,

My apologies for the late response | have been away on holiday overseas arrived home yesterday.
| would of supported the name.

Nga mihi
Nora

—————— Original Message ------

From: "Marie Boyd" <Marie.Boyd@fndc.govt.nz>

To: "'nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz"” <nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz>
Sent: 20/08/2019 9:18:15 AM

Subject: FW: Proposed road name

Sorry Nora | forgot to attach the information in my previous email.
Marie

n Marie Boyd
Property information Officer
l ‘ Corporate Services, Far North District Council 1 24-hour Contact Centre 0800 920 029

ddi +649 401 5560 | Marie.Boyd@ifndc.qovt.nz
Website | Facebook | Linkedin | Careers

From: Marie Boyd
Sent: Tuesday, 20 August 2019 9:14 a.m.

To: 'nora.rameka@xtra.co.nz'
Subject: Proposed road name

Good morning Nora
As part of the Far North District Council Addressing Improvement Project | have received submissions to name a
private road off Redcliffs Road.
The suggested names are — Waitete Heights Lane
Waitete Lane
Waitete Close
| have attached a map of the private road and information from the submitters as to the reason for the name.
Do you feel that Waitete is an suitable name for this private road?
Looking forward to hearing from you.
Regards Marie

m Marie Boyd
Property Information Officer

l ‘ Corporate Services, Far North District Council | 24-hour Contact Centre 0800 920 029
ddi +649 401 5560 Marie. Boyd@fndc. govi.nz
Website | Facebook | Linkedin | Careers




